
 
 
3.10 2025 
MD State Legislature 

Re: SB 1045 – Business Services Tax  

This proposed tax will negatively impact my business which is already suffering with the chaos in DC and 
additional county taxes.  We need tax relief, not additional taxes.  Please understand, this is a spending issue 
– not a revenue issue for the state.  Find the funds you need by cutting programs that do not effectively 
impact the betterment of the residents of the state. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 301-589-3305. 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Andrew Akers 
Managing Partner 
ACRE Graphics LLC 
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